Dear Parents and Carers,

Come and join us on Monday 21st March in the school canteen at 3.30pm for our **International Food Fair**. Classes will be learning about and from other cultures during International Week. Food from these cultures will be available at the fair for all children and adults to sample. There is no entrance fee or cost for the food at the fair.

Class Reps will be contacting you shortly to get involved in the event. The country being learnt about will be shared with you, we kindly ask that you donate food from this culture on the day of the fair. The food can be dropped off at school at 2.45pm on the day of the event. SEMAINE
D'ÉDUCATION ET
D'ACTIONS CONTRE
D'ACTIONS CONTRE
LE RACISME &
L'ANTISÉMITISME
21-28 MARS 2016

If you wish to set up your own stall at the fair please contact your Class Reps.

Throughout the morning Parents have been invited in to school to share about their own cultures, if you would like to participate please contact Mme Glas directly. (direction.fulham@lyceefrancais.org.uk)

We look forward to celebrating diversity with you On March 21st!

Many thanks

Mme Glas and Ms Davidson